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Green class have been exploring the topic ‘Up in the Air’ this 

month. They have enjoyed sharing stories about aircrafts, hot 

air balloons and rockets! They are developing their number 

skills by learning new strategies to add and subtract. They are 

also learning about 3D shapes and their properties. In English 

they are improving their writing skills; learning how to use 

adjectives in their sentences and create a short narrative. In 

music they have explored sound maker applications and 

created their own music. The lovely weather has meant that 

more time can be spent outside in the sunshine and pupils 

have been learning to play cricket and work together as part 

of a team. In cooking they have learned two different 

techniques to safely chop food; the bridge and the claw. They 

have made some delicious salads! Horse riding has been an 

amazing experience and much loved by all the pupils. In 

Science pupils have been learning about forces and magnets 

and conducted some experiments on how magnets can 

attract and repel. In RE they have been learning about the 

Islamic religion and their beliefs and values. Pupils have also 

been learning about earthquakes and how Japan has been 

able to learn from the earthquakes and build stronger 

buildings. Pupils had a go at designing and making their own 

buildings with spaghetti and marshmallows! And of course 

the highlight of this month was being able to visit the FAST 

museum! 

Congratulations to our Stars of the 

Week this month! 

 Lola          Freddie 

           Eshaan 


